

Eclipse IDE WG minutes - November 29, 2022

| Agenda Topics | Moderator | Minutes |
|---|-------------|---------|
| <p>Approve Minutes of November 15, 2022 Meeting @Mark to send out when approved.</p> | Mark | 5 |
| <p>Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes) Planning council - senior committers - existing PRs</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Create an opportunity for reviewing pull requests? E.g. JDT fixes ● Planning council top priorities ● Planning adding content to the website to make this more transparent and visible - reporting? ● Public report and Steering committee report with more details? ● Report, how much has the WG invested in the IDE this year? ● Overview how it works, what we have done, what we invested to date. | Sharon/Paul | 15 |
| <p>Red Hat's Future Java Tooling Plans and JDT - Jonah IBM JDT position - Gerald</p> | Jonah | 15 |
| <p>Improve Eclipse Sponsoring with Yatta Checkout</p> <p>Update from Manuel - current status Give a more vendor neutral name? Smaller sub-committee - finalize names.</p> | Manuel | 10 |
| <p>EclipseCon update and news - see ppt summary.</p> <p>Define next steps and make a plan with deadlines</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Complete Program Plan (4th November) ● Update Slides for promotion Pitch Deck ● Review list of possible companies to get involved. Review who is on the list, high priority and who is missing. (Paul) ● paul.buck@eclipse-foundation.org to send out company list in advance. ● Split up the company list and discuss with each. ● Once done, have an open public meeting as a Working | Mark | 10 |

| Agenda Topics | Moderator | Minutes |
|--|-----------|---------|
| <p>Group marketing push.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Create dates for each milestone we have defined. | | |
| <p>Chromium integration - Martin/Leif</p> <p><i>Martin's quick summary of the situation:</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - support for the system browser in SWT is a constant source of issues and difficulties - the support is outdated and problematic - and I don't see a solution for this coming up anytime soon <p><i>My proposal:</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - remove the system browser integration from SWT altogether - ship a Chromium-based rendering engine as part of SWT | Martin | 5 |
| <p>Webinars</p> <p>Quarterly Webinar - TechTalk</p> <p>Pradeep: Wiki page - https://wiki.eclipse.org/Eclipse_IDE_Webinar</p> <p>December next planned meeting.</p> <p>Topics? Volunteers?</p> | Pradeep | 5 |
| <p>Topics for Next Meeting</p> <p>Next meeting schedule: xyzth December</p> | All | 5 |

Minute Taking Roster

If you cannot attend the meeting, please arrange for your alternate to take over.

Martin

- Imran
- Sebastian
- Jonah
- Pradeep
- Manuel / Frederic
- Johannes

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 9 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- **Pradeep Balachandran (IBM) / Gerald Mitchell (IBM) / Thomas Watson (IBM)**
- **Sebastian Ratz (SAP) / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)**
- **Manuel Bork (Yatta) / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)**
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)**
- **Mark Goodchild (Renesas)**
- **Abdul Rahiman Imran / Harald Mackamul (Bosch) (Imran joined at 9am)**
- **Johannes Matheis (Vector)**
- Martin Lippert (VMware - Supporter Representative - Elected) (sent apologies)
- **John Dallaway (Committer Representative - Elected)**

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- **Paul Buck (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Sharon Corbett (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Ed Merks (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)**
- Mikael Barbero (Eclipse Foundation)
- **Mélanie Bats (Planning Council Observer)**
- Shanda Giacomoni (Eclipse Foundation)
- **Leif Geiger (Yatta)**

Minutes

Approve Minutes of Nov 15, 2022 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of Nov 15, 2022. Jonah moves and Johannes seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of Nov 15, 2022 on November 29, 2022

Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative

Paul gave a general update by showing the board

<https://gitlab.eclipse.org/eclipse-wg/ide-wg/ide-wg-dev-funded-efforts/ide-wg-dev-funded-program-planning-council-top-issues/-/boards/1208>

The two being actively pursued are #13 (m2e) and #14 (base releng work). Paul is speaking to some specific developers and will send a general call for interest to m2e communication channels. #11 (JDT) does not have a specific developer yet.

Paul's experience shows that perhaps going forward change from a sized by contractor approach to putting a price on it up front.

Mark asks whose responsibility it is to set the price in such a new model. Paul clarifies that the current process doesn't cover this model and we are considering what modifications to the process we can make going forward.

The board (above link) is public, but not linked from anywhere central like eclipseide.org. Sharon presented how to make this information properly public. There is an [open ticket](#) with EF marketing on getting this information, and other related information on the website, along with a quarterly report on the website.

Discussion continued on the improved publicization, Sharon will share the link if public or some other update with the steering committee mailing list.

Ideally this publicization work will be done by year end so we can have it ready for the new year.

Future of JDT

Discussed implications of the email “Red Hat's Future Java Tooling Plans and JDT”
<https://www.eclipse.org/lists/jdt-dev/msg02175.html>,

Microsoft, RedHat are interested in JDT, but from the JDT LS consumer side, rather than the Eclipse IDE side.

JDT needs a “core” team that works with both the JDT LS and Eclipse IDE timelines and requirements to have milestones that work for both.

This item will remain on the agenda going forward to make sure that the different discussions are brought together.

Improve Eclipse Sponsoring with Yatta Checkout

Manuel gave an update. The initiative is to be renamed “Extending Sponsorship Initiative”.

A volunteer is needed to join the subcommittee. Johannes has volunteered to join the subcommittee handling this initiative.

Communication needs to be considered and be deliberate to allow sufficient sync time with the community on where this is going.

The goal is a March release, i.e. included in 2022-03 SimRel.

Action for Sharon to report back on how Eclipse general privacy and terms of use applies to Eclipse IDE and how it relates to this initiative.

Review list of possible companies to get involved. Review who is on the list, high priority and who is missing. (Follow up from EclipseCon)

Resurrected the companies contact list from prior to the Eclipse IDE WG was formed (from when an Embedded WG was under consideration).

Paul will prepare updated template emails and invite other members of the WG to help contact companies.

Chromium integration - Martin/Leif

Martin not present, Leif has joined specially today and gave an update. By using it for only internal pages the security considerations are lower as it will only be used as a rendering engine rather than full browser.

The IDE WG Steering Committee supports this work and can help fund it as needed. This item is already in the Dev Efforts initiative.

Webinars

Next webinar in January with intention to have "Extending Sponsorship Initiative" in the meeting.